From: ' Jéff Petersen

Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 2:07 PM
To: Dmjewell@auroragov.org

Cc: ' Max Knop

Subject: Brantner ditch repair

Hi Dawn, this is Jeff Petersen with KP Kauffman. I'm writing to you to let you know that my
roustabout crews have begun backfilling an excavation along side of the Brantner ditch today.
We will also be repairing the side of the ditch per the specs we received from Donny as well.
We hope to have this complete by the end of next week.

Thank you

Jeff Petersen

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy $10e, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone



